Dredll.

January 22, 2003

American TCB

6731 Whittier Avenue Suite C110
McLean, VA 22101

USA

Subject: Request for withholding from public disclosure

Gentlemen:

We Dell Computer Corporation, One Dell Way, Round Rock, TX, 78682, would like to
request that the Detailed Antenna Information be considered Confidential.

This request is made under the provisions of Section
0.457 (d) of the FCC Rules and Section 552 (b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act.
These sections authorize a withholding from public inspection materials, which would be
privileged as a matter of law if retained by the person submitting them, and materials
which would not customarily be released to public by that person.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Phone Number]

Sincerely,

K@L’Llur} Engmeer

Date




